
Maplewood Men’s Golf Association Meeting 

Established 1927 

4/3/2024 

Officers Present City Rep Present 

Tim Pilgrim – President 

Dennis Maples - Treasurer 

Terry Graham – Tournament Director 

Zack Manao – Handicap chairman 

Members Present 

Mark Macwiggins

Steve Niemi 

Mike Malnatti 

Matt Johnston 

Bryon Schultz – Vice President 

Will Reynolds – Rules Chairman 

Ken McCollim – Trustee 

Dan Cabot - Trustee 

Meeting was in River Rock bar and called to order at 6:00 PM.  The purpose of the meeting is to discuss 

the current financials, pro shop, tournaments, handicaps/rules issues as well as old and new business. 

Finance (Dennis): 

• Current Financial balance is $22,387.21.

• Current membership is 424 regular members and 87 associate members.

• Payouts this month: service charge $6-, Tombstone green fees - $4,844, Tombstone tournament

fees - $4,399.96.

• Income this month:   Tombstone - $9,346.21

• Tim to get an extension on taxes.   Dennis/Tim to work on getting ledger for tax.

Pro Shop / course (not present) 

• Summer rates are now in effect.  Fridays are now weekend rates.

• Home and home with Bellevue scheduled for June 29th, 30th.  Home and home with Riverbend 
scheduled for September 28th, 29th.

• Driving range ground replacement scheduled for October.

• Pro shop is getting more Jr programs scheduled for this year.

Tournaments (Terry) 

• Currently have maxed out at 180 players for Spring field day.  Terry/Tim to check with pro shop

for more tee times to increase participation.    Currently Terry is keeping a waitlist.

• Terry has made some improvements to track golfer of the year points.

• Younquist tournament sign ups starting on 4/12.



• Some mixed results on Tombstone.   Although participation was up, some people missed not 

having the flags/graves out on the course.   Review later this year on whether we bring back 

Tombstone tournament next year. 

 

Handicap (Zach):  

• Struggling a bit with WA Golf.  They have quit notifying by email on sign ups which caused some 

confusion.   Zach to get on video call with WA golf to work through issues.  

Rules (Will):  

• No update. 

 

Old Business:   

•  Starting next month banquet committee to work on options for next year. 

• There will be some vacancies on the board after the 2025 season.    Need to discover some 

members that will be interested in serving. 

• Newsletter articles due ASAP.   

New Business:  

• Was some discussion from members on the new tournament fee of $86.  This includes the same 

$30 tournament fee but has increased due to the pro-shop increasing green fees this year.    This 

new green fee cost is $55.05.    The added $.95 is to cover future sales tax increases and help 

pay for electronic strip fee that we get now with Golf Genius. 

• Discussion on whether to go to summer rules for spring field day was discussed.    Tournament 

committee to make final decision on this Wednesday prior to field day.   

 

Meeting Adjourned.   Motion made /seconded to adjourn the meeting at 7:04 PM                                   

Next meeting to be at Maplewood 5/1/2024 – 6:00 PM  

  


